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THNIC Launching “.th” Second-Level 2025 Domain Registration  

 

The Thai Network Information Center Foundation (THNIC Foundation) will be holding 

the three 2025 rounds of the “.th” Second-Level Domain, or SLD registration on the following 

dates: 

● Round 1: 1 February – 31 March 2025 

● Round 2: 1 June – 31 July 2025 

● Round 3: 1 October – 30 November 2025 

 2025 marks the 11th anniversary of the SLD.th domain name registration, which has 

received positive responses with 320 SLD.th domains registered from various sectors, including  

businesses interested in registering domain names based on their trademark and organization 

name the top-listed, followed by educational institutions, government agencies and non-

government organizations respectively. 

           All revenue from SLD.th domain name registration fees will be donated to the Thai 

Network Information Center Foundation that will allocate the funds to support Internet 

Infrastructure Development activities in Thailand. These will enable efficient information 

exchange within the country, activities to bring Internet signals to remote communities at 

affordable prices so Thais can access the Internet equally even in remote areas, and activities 

to develop Thai human resources in Internet technology. 

The Foundation has assigned T.H. NIC Co., Ltd., for the registration of the SLD.th domain 

name as the official registrar overseeing the registration of domains under .th. They will accept 

applications, check qualifications and register qualified applicants with domain name 

registration fees donated directly to the Thai Network Information Center Foundation. 

         Anyone interested in registering an easy to remember and access or verifiable domain 

can find further details and guidelines on registering an SLD.th domain name at thnic.co.th/sld 

or can make inquiries via email: sld@thnic.co.th or phone: (66) 2105 4007. 
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